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14th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to reassure all families that I am working hard to ensure school meals meet the high standards 

we expect.   

Everyone is aware that in the summer term we changed our school lunch provision to Lancashire Catering.  

During the change we had lots of positive feedback from the children about how they enjoyed the different 

meals on offer and we certainly had a very high uptake of meals.  However, over the last week we have spoken 

to some families who have shared their concerns about some aspects of our school meal provision and I also 

acknowledge that there have been some issues for us to resolve, this term in particular.   

On Monday I met with the Lancashire Catering Manager at our school in order to review every aspect of our 

provision. Lancashire Catering have been brilliant to work with in resolving any issues and this will be an 

ongoing process. A daily review will be happening so that moving forward we can ensure all children are 

enjoying their lunchtime.  Any concerns will always be listened to. 

I recognise the importance of a positive lunchtime for all children and understand that every child needs to 

have well-prepared meal.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Kennedy 

Headteacher 
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